
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, October 12, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Cheese Pizza  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   Vivian Guerrero 

    Harmonie Picman  

    Mia Skelton  

 

 

1. Attention all boys interested in trying out for the boys’ basketball team. Tryouts for the 

8th grade team will be on Tuesday October 18th they will go until 5:00pm. 7th  

Graders interested in trying out for the boys’ basketball team please sign up with Mr. 

Pontrelli. All boys interested must have a sports physical or a waiver signed before the try 

out date.  If you have any questions, see Mr. Pontrelli.  

 

2. SOS forms are due today! Please turn them into any teacher, the front office or Ms. 

Burger. This is very important, all forms must be turned in by the end of the day!  

 

3. Attention students!  If you are interested in trying out for Cheerleading, there will be a 

clinic on Thursday, October 20th and try-outs will be on Friday, October 21st.  It’s 

important to attend the clinic to get important tryout information.  Please fill out the 

Google form posted on the Athletics Google Classroom page to sign up for the 

clinic.  This Google form must be filled out before October 20th.    

Right after school on the day of the clinic, all attendees will report to the small gym, after 

changing.  The clinic will run until 5:00pm.  Please arrange for transportation home if 

you plan to attend. See Ms. Sutkus or Mrs. Ray if you have any questions.   

 

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


